
Federated Church Members Look at the Week Ahead Week of  March 12, 2018

For by grace you have been saved through faith, and this is not 
your own doing; it is the gift of God - not the result of works, so 
that no one may boast.  Ephesians 2:8-9 (NRSV)  

Lord Jesus, thank you for being God’s light in our world.  Thank you for all you have 
done in us and through us. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (3/12)  
	12:00pm	 Men’s Bible Study

TUESDAY (3/13) 
	 9:00am	 Parish Nurse 
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour
  6:30pm    Ministry Night

WEDNESDAY (3/14) 
	 3:30pm	 Kid’s Club 
  3:30pm	 Jr. High Youth Group 
  	5:30pm   Lent Service                                                                                                                                          
  6:00pm	 Spaghetti Supper                   
	 6:00pm	 Bell Rehearsal 
  7:30pm   Choir Rehearsal 
	 7:30pm	 Sr. High Youth Group

THURSDAY (3/15)  
 	6:30pm    D&E Meeting

FRIDAY (3/16)                        
8:00pm  	  Jr. High Youth Lock In                                 

SUNDAY (3/18) 
	 9:30am	 Worship 
	10:30am	 Sunday School 
10:30am	 Softball Pancake 
Breakfast and Silent Auction

Last week — In review
March 11, 2018: We gathered for worship service this Sunday, followed by Celebrating 
the Retirement of Connie Seltz, Parish Nurse.  Pastor Doug sermon was titled Piece of 
Work. To read a copy of the sermon, please visit our website www.federatedff.org. 

Thank you Connie!! Sunday during Fellowship Hour, we were able to celebrate with 
Connie on her retirement from being our parish nurse after almost 12 years.  You are a 
true blessing! Thank you and  Congrats!

This week — Looking ahead
Ministry Nite: Church Committees meet at 6:30pm on Tuesday, March 13th.

Lenten Service and Supper:  This week we will get to hear the Faith Journey of Jake 
Gustafson at our Lent Service.  Following the service, please join our youth and adults 
who will be traveling to the House of Hope in Zacapa, Guatemala February 2019. They 
will be serving Spaghetti for Supper.  Free Will Donation.

Donations for Softball Silent Auction: The softball team is accepting donations for 
the silent auction on Sunday, March 18th.  Items can be brought to the church office. 
Thank you!  

Lock In!:  7th - 9th Graders will be having a Lock In on Friday Night into Saturday 
Morning (8pm-8am) Our youth look forward to these nights.  Lots of Fun, Fellowship, 
and games.  

Prayer requests
If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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